
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: January 2020 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 

5th Grade- 100 
6th Grade- 101 
7th Grade- 104 

 8th grade- 100 
 
 
Canned Food Drive Winter Assembly 
Our students gathered over 5 barrels of food during our annual food drive. We held a 
celebration winter assembly with several silly teacher acts and the office staff dressing up as 
Mrs. Claus and elves. The students were entertained and excited.  
 

  

 
 
ISAT Interim Assessment Blocks 
A few of our teachers have been able to give a post-test ISAT interim block. We saw 
some growth and still have areas that students continue to have misconceptions on. We 
will continue helping students clarify those misconceptions as identified by the interim 
block.  
 
Gear Up Activities 

Our students have been looming stocking caps to donate or keep for themselves. the 7th 
and 8th-grade students are really enjoying this experience. Students also completed a “Ten 
Things You Love About You” scholarship application. 8th grade was able to send the 
scholarship to be eligible and 7th grade used it as a practice application. We will be looking 

forward to seeing if anyone was awarded a scholarship by March 31st. The scholarship is 
worth $1500 



 
 

 


